2015 PGCVFRA and LADIES AUXILIARY CONVENTION
Sunday, June 21 2015 22:30 - Last Updated Wednesday, September 09 2015 00:16

The Riverdale Fire Department is proud to be hosting the 93rd Annual Convention of the Prince
George's County Volunteer Fire and Rescue Association and 85th Annual Convention of the
Ladies Auxiliary to the PGCVFR&A. This years Convention will be held from September 12,
2015 - September 19, 2015 at variious location in and around Riverdale Park, MD.

New to the Convention this years is a 5K Run and 1K Fun Run/Walk with proceeds to benefit
the D.C. Firefighters Burn Foundation. Registration for this event can be found by clicking the
following link: 5K Run For Recovery Registration .

For a complete schedue of events, please follow this link: 2015 Convention Schedule

online store .

If you require further information, please contact the Convention Committee via email: Convent
ion Committee
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